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Book Bus visit   
 
The Lancashire Library Loans bus visited us 
on Monday and some of our children chose 
some new books for our school library. 
IF anyone has any school library books at 
home (especially with the red rose on the 
spine) please bring them back to school 
ready for the Summer holidays (check 
bedrooms, under beds, in the dog basket, on 
shelves, under chairs etc!!) 
 
 

 
NEW RECEPTION children 'taster' 
sessions 
 
Pupils should be dropped off and collected at 
the front of school (entrance/ office) for their 
sessions (unless they are already in Moons 
class in which case Mrs Hollinghurst will take 
them through. 

Remaining dates: 

Group 1 (surnames A-K)   1:15pm – 2:15pm 
Tuesday 24th June. 

Group 2 (surnames L-Z)   9:30am – 10:30am 
Tuesday 24th June. 

 
 

On-line safety 
See the internet link below which gives 
brilliant support and advice about how to 
keep your children safe on-line. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 

 
Dates coming up: 

 
24.6.25 - PTFA Summer Disco 
1.7.25 - Sports morning for years 3,4,5 & 6 
3.7.25 - Class Swap morning (majority of 
Year 6 at High Schools) 
4.7.25 - Handwriting and VIP awards (for 
courage) 
8.7.25 - SATs results week 
8.7.25 - Evening performance of Year 4,5,6 
Songs from the Shows 
9.7.25 - Afternoon performance of Year 4, 5,6 
Songs from the Shows 
10.7.25 - End of year reports go home to 
parents 
10.7.25 - Year 5 Taster Day to Worden 
Academy 
14.7.25 - Shining Stars and Attendance 
assembly (pm) 
15.7.25 - Reception Graduation assembly 
(9.30am) 
16.7.25 - Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9.30am) 
16.7.25 - Talent Show (1.30pm) 
16.7.25 - Year 6 Leavers after-school 
celebration event (more details to follow) 
16.7.25 - Shining Stars Party (pm) 
18.7.25 - Star of the Year assembly  
18.7.25 - Early finish (2pm) for Summer 
holidays 

 
PTFA Summer Disco - Tuesday 24th June 
 
Reception (Rockets) to Year 2 (Orion) 3:30 
- 4:30pm 
(Collect from the main yard) 
Year 3 (Hercules) to Year 6 (Phoenix) 
4:45pm - 5:45pm 
(Drop off at the front of school and collect 
from the main yard) 
Tickets are £3 (on School Money APP - ask 
at office if you are struggling). 
(Ticket includes drink and a snack). 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
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School Jumpers   
 
Mrs Halstead is going to put up a Class Dojo 
post about the new green jumpers / uniform 
as we realise some parents like to get in early 
so they can get them a little cheaper. 
Please keep an eye open for the post (the 
new colour for years 1 to 6 from September 
will be a bottle green - it stays the same for 
Early Years as it is now). 
 

 

WACKY DAY FOR ALDER HEY! - 
 
Well done everyone for a brilliant Wacky Day 
for Alder Hey fund-raiser for Alder Hey 
hospital.  
It was brilliant seeing children and staff 
wearing such colourful and 'crazy' outfits for 
such a good cause. 
This is an initiative suggested and led by 
Emily, one of our Year 3 children, and she 
(with the whole school) has managed to raise 
£1000 for the cause. All proceeds will go 
towards the brilliant work that Alder Hey do in 
supporting children with challenging illnesses 
and who face daily struggles. 
A huge thank you to everyone who 
contributed. 

 

         
 
 
 

 

Makaton 
The children are carrying on building up their 
Makaton signs 'vocabulary' in school and so 
far they have learnt how to sign 'please' 
'thank you' 'sorry' 'toilet' 'finished'  'wait' 
'work'  'tidy up time' 'help' 'happy' 'sad' 'first' 
and this week we have learnt 'next' 

 

            
Video 
link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mN2qJhiuXaw
    

 

 
 
 

Courage 
 

Our children are continuing to learn all about 
our school value of courage (courage to do 
the right thing, to have a go at their work and 
taking part and to try new things). 

 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mN2qJhiuXaw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mN2qJhiuXaw
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End of year performance    

      
 
 

Years 4, 5 and 6 are gearing up for the end of 
year show which this year will be a medley of 

songs from all the musicals that we have 
performed over the years in Millbrook 

building. 
We felt this would be a fitting way to end our 
time in the Millbrook building before it all gets 

knocked down after our move into the new 
build. 

 
Children will be practising the songs already 
(and if parents want to sing along then you 
could always start learning them too) 

The end of year show is likely to be on the 
8th July (evening) and 9th July (afternoon) 
and more information will go out nearer the 

time. 

 
 

School field and sports day for 
Years 3 to 6 
 
As most of you have seen the school field 
has now been cut! It did look nice and was 
great for hide and seek (and bees!) but it 
does mean we can now return to doing sports 
on the field. 
We have had a look at the diary and the best 
day for the Years 3,4,5 & 6 sports morning 
will be Tuesday 1st July at 9.15am (to about 
11am). 

 

Cricket Tournament 

On Tuesday, Year 4, 5 and 6 children attended a 

cricket tournament at Vernon Carus Cricket Club. 

Their behaviour was exceptional and the resilience 

they showed made us so proud. 
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Rewards for this week (Well done!) 

Well done to all those amazing children who have achieved awards this week. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the Week  
Awarded to children who have demonstrated brilliant learning powers and achieved 

something special in their learning this week 
 

Moons Annabelle for coming into class ready to learn, making good observations and 
demonstrating that she is Ready for Rockets.  

Rockets Chen   

Dorado Saad for producing some excellent work across all subjects, especially his story 
map for No-bot the Robot.   

Orion Matthew B  

Hercules Evelyn for always having a positive attitude in Maths, listening carefully and 
showing resilience.  

Pegasus Alan for excellent participation in maths and showing great resilience when 
working out equivalent fractions.   

Leo Lucas C-C for great effort all week and producing an excellent piece of 
independent writing based on the jabberwocky.  

Phoenix Alu Mgayi- For a great memory box design in Art and trying hard with your writing 
all week.  

Galaxy   

Apollo Eli for showing kindness towards his partner in PE and for persevering when 
exchanging tens and ones in maths  

Positive Points 
 

(Children who have achieved the most points for effort in work and behaviour/attitude) 

Rockets Alice  

Dorado  Keziah  

Orion  Rafail H  

Hercules  Lydia  

Pegasus  Chloe  

Leo Madison K and Nyko P  

Phoenix Kylan Gibbons  

Galaxy Oscar L 
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Handwriting  

(for improvement and effort in handwriting – pride in their work)  

Dorado   Sammy Bullen-Hales  

Orion   Freddie K  

Hercules   Nelly  

Pegasus   Brandon Newby  

Leo  Isla- Mae Potter  

Phoenix  Archie Hall  

Galaxy  Andrew S  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks for your support   
Mr Mitchell 

REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 

Seven Stars Primary School (lancsngfl.ac.uk) 
 

School Code of Conduct 
Please be kind and respectful at all times 

 
Breakfast club & After-School Club 

Book on and pay in advance on School Money.  
Breakfast club = £4.00 per child (7.30 to start of day) 

After-School Club = £7.00 per child (to 5.30pm) Any late collection will result in a charge of £10  


